
   

POSTPONED BY THE GREAT STORM - NOW A NEW DATE FOR ANNA HULBERT'S 

LECTURE ON THE TEMPLECOMBE PANEL PAINTING 

 

As fate would have it, our only public meeting for 1987, Anna Hulbert's lecture on the 

Templecombe panel painting and its links with the Shroud, happened to fall on the very day 

London and the south-east suffered the Great Storm. Due to the serious disruptions to 

transport and power supplies, the meeting was postponed and those who had let us know of 

their plans to attend were telephoned accordingly. Please note that - weather permitting! - the 

meeting will now be held on Friday January 29th., 7.30 pm. at the same venue as before, the 

Foreign Press Association, 11 Carlton House Terrace, London SWI. This promises to be a 

particularly interesting meeting, and as many members and guests as possible are urged to 

attend. If you can, please, if possible, notify us in advance by telephoning Susan Black on 01 

452 0634, as this helps with catering and accommodation arrangements. 

 

 


